
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE   
This Friday is International 
Women’s Day, which  
celebrates the social,  
economic, cultural and  
political achievements of  
women. The day also  
marks a call to action 
for accelerating women's equality. 
Council is pleased to be partnering with 
various agencies in hosting events on the 
day, including a free breakfast at Kerang’s 
Sir John Gorton Library. For more 
information about these events, visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/events 
Kind regards, 
Mayor Ross Stanton 
 

COUNCIL MEETING  
The next Meeting of Council will be held on 
Wednesday, 20 March at the Kerang 
Senior Citizens Centre, starting at 6pm. A 
recording will be available at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/meetings no later than 
24 hours after this meeting. 
Residents can submit questions to Council 
for consideration during Question Time by 
completing a form at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/QuestionTime by 5pm 
the day before each meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY CLOSURE 
Council’s services will be closed on 
Monday, 11 March 2024 for the Labour 
Day public holiday. 
For after-hours emergencies, including 
animal/livestock matters, please call 
Council’s on-call service on 0409 022 920. 
 

KERANG CBD REDEVELOPMENT 
Work associated with Stages 3 and 4 of the 
Kerang CBD Redevelopment are 
continuing. 
Visitors to the Kerang CBD are advised that 
pedestrian access and car parking spaces 
at the northeastern corner of Victoria and 
Wellington streets, outside SportsPower 
Kerang, will be reduced when works 
resume on Tuesday, 12 March. 
For more information regarding the 
Kerang CBD Redevelopment, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/KerangCBD  
 
 
 
 
 

EMPLOYMENT VACANCIES 
• Kindergarten Teacher – Casual 
• Early Childhood Educator – Casual 

positions available 
For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/jobs 
 

IMMUNISATION SESSION 
WEDNESDAY, 6 MARCH 
KERANG (10.30am – 12 noon) 
NOTE:  Bookings are essential, which can be 
made by phoning (03) 5450 9333.  For more 
details, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/immunisation 
 

VISIT COUNCIL’S NEW-LOOK 
WEBSITE 
Council’s new-look website, located at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au, is the place to visit 
when looking for Council-related 
information. 
Featuring a new layout and design, 
information relating to Council meetings, 
completing forms, seeking community 
grants or applying to work for Council is one 
click away. 
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COMMUNITY SATISFACTION 
SURVEY NEARING COMPLETION 
Thank you to all residents who have 
participated in the 2024 Community 
Satisfaction Survey. 
Independent market research agency 
National Field Services is currently 
conducting the final of 400 telephone 
interviews with residents over the age of 
18, asking participants to assess Council’s 
overall performance.  
Anyone who has any queries about the 
Community Satisfaction Survey is 
encouraged to contact Council on (03) 
5450 9333. 
 

OUTDOOR SWIMMING POOL 
SEASON ENDS 10 MARCH 
The Cohuna and Kerang swimming pools 
will close following the end of the 2023/24 
season at 7pm Sunday, 10 March. 
Both pools will reopen for the 2024/25 
season later this year. 
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